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DDA Ad Hoc Subcommittee Formed to Begin Discussions with the City Regarding Additional
Payments to the City after July 1, 2010
On January 20, 2009 City Council approved “Resolution Requesting the DDA to Begin Discussions to
the Parking Agreement with the City for a Mutually Beneficial Financial Agreement to Extend
Payments to the City”.

At its March 4, 2009 meeting the DDA voted to form an ad hoc DDA committee to conduct
discussions with the City.   Gary Boren, Rene Greff, Jennifer Hall, and Roger Hewitt have been
selected to participate on this subcommittee.

In its resolution, the DDA also respectfully requested that City Council name four committee
members to its own ad hoc committee and collaboratively work to schedule a date for the first
discussion.
Prepared by: Susan Pollay, Ann Arbor DDA Executive Director
Approved by:  Roger Fraser, City Administrator
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